



15 November 2021

Dear Parents and Carers

We are pleased to inform you that applications for the Stanway Standard Awards are now open again from today until Tuesday 30th November 2021 at 5.00pm.

If your child was unsuccessful in being awarded the One Stripe, Two Stripe or Three Stripe Award in Summer Term 2021, or they chose not to apply, they can apply now using the following Google Form: https://forms.gle/vE55uHjaUToknVFk8.

The Stanway Standard Awards are our way of recognising students who consistently display our five Standards in their behaviour, and who get involved in the school and local community. The five Standards are: to be considerate, responsible, proud, respectful, and determined.

There are three Stanway Standard Awards, with a badge for each, which should be worn on the lapel of the blazer. These are:

- The One Stripe Award: Typically awarded to students in Year 7. Awarded to students who have clearly demonstrated the values of the Stanway Standard throughout their time at the school.
- The Two Stripe Award: Typically awarded to students in Year 8. Awarded to students who have consistently demonstrated and promoted the values of the Stanway Standard both in the school and local community.
- The Three Stripe Award: Typically awarded to students in Year 9 and 10. Awarded to students who have consistently demonstrated and promoted the values of the Stanway Standard both in the school and local community, whilst also acting as a leader amongst their peers.

Please note, students applying for Year 10 Prefect positions, who do not have a Stanway Standard Award, should apply for the One Stripe Award

Kind regards,

Mr G. Buckman

Head of Year 10

Mrs E. Hiskey

Assistant Head of Year 10

Headteacher: Mr Jonathan Bland BSc (Hons)

















